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Klein, Matthew - FS

Subject: FW: Whitney Creek Geotechnical Investigation #58221

Sent: Wednesday, July 1, 2020 7:14 AM 
To: Klein, Matthew - FS <matthew.klein@usda.gov> 
Subject: Whitney Creek Geotechnical Investigation #58221 

The Front Range continues to grow at ridiculous rates without putting precautions in place to manage their water 
independently and with new innovation seen in other large cities.  Stop the madness and force them to first implement 
creative, green water management prior to raping our environment yet again. 

Kindly, 
Amanda 

Amanda Mire, CISA, CISSP 

This message may contain confidential or proprietary information. If you are not the addressee or authorized to receive this for the 
addressee, you must not use, copy, disclose, or take any action based on this message or any information herein. If you have 
received this message in error, please advise the sender immediately by reply e-mail and delete this message. Thank you for your 
cooperation. 


